2 ahainaluna High $chool
Daily ¥-Bulletin

TODAY 1S
TUESDAY, AUGUST 23, 2022
REGULAR 5chedule WHITE (B) :
Po'okela, 1, RECESS, 2, 3, LUNCH, 4

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR

TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46. If there is
no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class. Mahalo!

All students please be sure to have your student ID ready to
scan when purchasing meals in the cafeteria. If you do not
have an ID, you must go to the office to obtain a temporary
and see Ms. Quall to get a new ID. It is clearly stated in the
student handbook section of your planner that all students
must carry their ID while on campus and present it to any
staff person who asks for it. Thank you for your cooperation.

Attention Class of 2026, if you are interested in joining
student council and leadership, please join us for a meeting
today during lunch in Mrs. Quall's room (R202). All officer
positions are currently open! See you there!

Interested in joining the Science Olympiad and learning more
about this exciting opportunity? Come to Miss Scheib's room
in J205 this Thursday during lunch and join the team!

Congratulations to the following students who were elected to the
Homecoming Court for this school year!

Freshmen
Princess Alicia Saia
(No Prince yet)

Sophomores
Prince Hunter Cuaresma
Princess Michelle Arzaga

Juniors
Prince Benjamin Aquino
Princess Karolynn Joyce Ingan

Seniors
Prince Avery Dagupion
Princess Shelsea Wurts

King & Queen
King Drew Hufular
Queen Elisha Ragudo

Congratulations again! | mua Lahainaluna!

Looking for a volunteer opportunity? Like working with other
students? Your help is needed for our Lahainaluna Peer Tutoring

Programs. We are recruiting students interested in tutoring for the
Lahainaluna Ho'oké Math Program and Princess Nahi'ena'ena
Elementary School Tutoring Program. Flyers will be posted in Ms.
Abad's classroom and other classrooms with additional
information. Scan the QR Code and complete the sign up form by
Friday, August 26, 2022 if you are interested in participating.

This is a great opportunity for our students, especially those who
may be interested in a teaching career. The principal at PNE, Mr.
Gary Kanamori, is looking to establish a teaching mentoring
program for his student tutors. We also want to encourage any
Seniors to volunteer if it may align with their Senior Project. A
meeting date to discuss expectations is to be determined after this
week. Students who sign up will be contacted via email. All are
encouraged and welcomed to help!

If you have any questions, please reach out to Ms. Abad in P8 or

at michelle.abad@k12.hi.us

REMINDER - ALL SCHOOL BUS & PARKING PERMIT
BUSINESS, PAYING FOR SCHOOL FEES, UNIFORMS,
DEPOSITING MONEY IN MEAL ACCOUNTS, ETC. WILL BE
DONE DURING MORNING RECESS, LUNCH/RECESS ONLY.
PLEASE DO NOT COME BEFORE SCHOOL STARTS OR
DURING CLASS TIME. Mahalo nui!

CLUB CHATTER:

Attention new and returning HOSA students! We will be having
our general meeting at L30 this Friday, August 26th during the

lunch period. Please be prompt to the meeting as a lot of
information will be shared. Mahalo!

The Filipino Club will be having a general meeting Today
Tuesday (August 30, 2022) during lunch ( @ 12:05 pm) at
P7 (Ancheta's classroom).

Breakfast: Plain Bagel with Cream Cheese, Fresh Fruit, Diced Pears . Lunch: Breaded Chicken Tenders, Rice, Corn,
Edamame, Sliced Peaches, Pineapple Chunks. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes
before lunch period. Today's monitors are: To be announced later.
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